
Dear Mendocino County Supervisors, all, 
 

I am writing to urge you vote “NO TO BIG GROW” in the upcoming vote on the 

Cannabis Issue. Please support the small growers, the environment, the local economy 

and the basic climate of life here in Mendocino County. We do not need the big 

growers, large conglomerates, their major water usage and their disdain for the roads, 

land and water. Especially in this drought year, this is a major issue and I hope you 

will vote NO, loud and clear. 
 

Margaret Graham 

 

Former small grower 

Former small business owner in Willits  

Now retired widow 

Resident of Mendocino Co. since 1980 

 


